
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Reporting to Public Session on Tuesday, May 27, 2025 

 

1. Fast Tracks, Bright Futures: Celebrating Our Young Athletes 
 
Earlier this month, the District Elementary Track Meets took centre stage. As the culminating events of 
the elementary track and field season, student athletes competed in the north side and south side meets 
held at Swangard Stadium over two action packed days. The inclusive approach to the meets provides 
elementary students the chance to compete in track events against students from other schools, while 
fostering school spirit during the dynamic day of racing.  
 
This evening, we welcome Cesare Martino, District Principal, Burnaby Community & Continuing Education, 
Mike Baldin, Acting Vice-Principal, Buckingham Elementary School and student athletes; Abigail Kunc, 
Grade 4 at Buckingham Elementary, Stephanie Tsai, Grade 7 at Nelson Elementary, and Celina Tse, Grade 
7 at Nelson Elementary, who will share their experiences competing in this event. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 
 
 
  
 


